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Sikorsky Statement On January 26, 2020, S-
76B Accident In Calabasas, Calif.

We extend our sincerest condolences to all those affected by the January 26th Sikorsky S-76B
accident in Calabasas, California. We have been in contact with the NTSB and stand ready to provide
assistance and support to the investigative authorities and our customer. Safety is our top priority; if
there are any actionable findings from the investigation, we will inform our S-76 customers.
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